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Notice of Fire Commissioner Vacancy 

June 3, 2022 

 

At this time the Garden Valley Fire Protection District Board of 

Commissioners is seeking candidates for appointment to the 

position of Fire Commissioner for GVFPD Sub-district #2.  To be 

considered for appointment, please send a short resume (no more than two pages…one is 

better) to the address at the bottom of this notice or via email to vacancy@gvfdidaho.com .  

Deadline for resumes is June 15, 2022. The Board shall appoint a candidate to fill the vacancy 

on June 16, 2022, at a special meeting to be held at 2PM at the main fire station. Applicants 

need not be present for this meeting. 

Applicants for this appointment must have their primary residence within the boundaries of 

Sub-district #2 and have lived within said Sub-district for at least one year immediately 

preceding their appointment. In general, Sub-district #2 includes Terrace Lakes, Castle 

Mountain, and the Smith Creek areas but includes other adjoining areas of significant size. 

Sub-district boundaries can be more accurately determined by examining the Sub-district #2 

map at the main fire station at 373 Middlefork Road. 

For a more detailed description of the duties involved as a Commissioner, visit the 

Department’s website (www.gvfdidaho.com). 

GVFPD 

PO Box 530 

Garden Valley, ID  83622 

Attn: Vacancy 

Applicants must have their physical property address designated on the resume. 
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